
David Scott

From: mary lee Guthrie <maryleeguthrie@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 11:44 AM
To: Sen. Bert Stedman; Senator.Pete.Kelly@akle.gov; Senator.CathyGiessel@akleg.gov;

SenatorBillStoltze@akleg.gov; SenatorJirnrnyEllis@akleg.gov
Subject: HB27

Dear Senator,

I am writing in support of HB 27 as a mother, grandmother, and fiscally conscious Alaskan voter.

In brief, benefits are broadly spread when children are loved, secure, and given the best basics to grow into
emotionally balanced, functional young adults, able to carry on the torch of life: in all it’s mixed effort and joy.

And Lord knows we all suffer - and pay - when that doesn’t happen.

Please pass HB 27.

Mary Lee Guthrie


